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Capital Regional Taxicab Advisory Board (CRTAB) Meeting 
 

Tuesday, January 13, 2014 - 4:00 p.m. 
The Greater Richmond Convention Center 

 
Meeting Minutes 

 
 

Members of the Board present 
 The Honorable James M. “Jim” Holland - Chesterfield County Board of Supervisors 
 Mr. Jack Berry - Richmond Metropolitan Convention and Visitors Bureau  
 The Honorable Reva Trammell - City of Richmond Council 

 
Members of the Board absent 

 Mr. William Barrett - Taxicab Industry representative 
 Todd Eure for The Honorable David Kaechele – Henrico County Board of Supervisors 
 Mr. Larry Yates, Jr. for Mr. Larry Yates - Taxicab Industry representative 

 Mr. Joe Alberti – Capital Region Airport Commission 
The Honorable Ed Via - Hanover County Board of Supervisors 

 
 
 

************ 
 
The meeting was called to order at 4:00 p.m. by the Chairman, the Honorable Jim Holland.  The 
Chairman thanked everyone for attending.   A quorum was not present. 
 
 
 
New Business 
 
Mr. Trainum of Napoleon Taxi presented Taxi Industry concerns with Virignia TNC Bill. (see attached) 
 
Mr. Chair thanked Mr. Trainum of Napoleon Taxi for the information presented. He recommended the 
Taxi Industry communicate these concerns with the Delegates during the General Assembly. 
 
There was a recommendation by Mr. Berry to keep him informed of dates and times the Taxi Industry 
will be speaking to the Delegates during the General Assembly. He will keep CRTAB informed of the 
process. 
 
The next meeting date, place and time to be determined.  The meeting was adjourned 
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:40 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Richmond Region Tourism 


